
Fremont Conservation Commission Site Walk Minutes 10 December 2016 

      Approved January 9th, 2017 
 

Present: Chairman Bill Knee, members Leanne Miner, Pat deBeer, Leo Danjou, and recording 

secretary Casey Wolfe.   

 

Also present: Applicant Joel Deblois, Surveyor Tim Lavelle 

 

Site walk for applicant Joel DeBlois who seeks the Conservation Commission’s signature 

on a Wetlands Application for a driveway going through a wetland off of Leavitt Road 

[Map 6 Lot 22] 

 

The Commission began the site walk at 8:32 am. The Commission walked to where the driveway 

would cross the wetland. Mr. Knee didn’t feel that having the driveway turn would minimize the 

impact. He would also like to see the specific design for the driveway crossing. He also asked for 

a swale to prevent runoff from road so it doesn’t go directly into the wetland. Mr. Knee also felt 

that a 24 inch culvert would be better than an 18 inch culvert. There was discussion about doing 

a box culvert, but Mr. Lavelle felt that a box culvert would do more damage. The Town doesn’t 

want to deny access to the property, the Town just wants to protect the wetland as much as 

possible. After walking out to see where the houses would be built, the meeting adjourned at 

8:52 am.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Casey Wolfe 

Land Use AA/Recording Secretary  

 


